
Orientation to B.Ed programme for Batch 2023-25 
 

Date : 06 November 2023 

Time : 9.00 - 9.50 am  

Location : Multi purpose Hall , St Teresa's Institute of Education . 

 

      An Orientation to the two year B.Ed programme was conducted by the college  
Principal Prof. Dr Giselle D 'souza . The session acquainted the first year students 
with an outright idea about the two year programme . The session included the 
particulars about the Interdisciplinary , Ability , Audit , and the Project based course 
including the Internship programme which the students have to complete during their 
academic year. 

      It was indeed a resourceful session where Ma'am Gizelle gave an overall objective 
following the outcome of the programme . 

 

 


